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BIRKBECK INSTITUTE FOR THE MOVING IMAGE: PROPOSALS FOR EVENT 2016-17

[bookmark: _GoBack]Birkbeck Institute for the Moving Image (BIMI) is currently planning its programme of events for 2016-17. We welcome proposals from researchers and students working in any discipline or field across the Schools of Arts, Law, SSHP, and Psychological Sciences. We are very happy to work in collaboration with research centres and institutes at Birkbeck or at other institutions. All our events take place in the Birkbeck Cinema, typically on Friday evenings 6-9pm and Saturdays 10-5pm. We can show films in 16mm and 35mm, as well as a variety of digital formats. We are especially keen to foreground film and other moving image material that is rarely screened in public.
If you would like to propose an idea for an event, please complete this form and send it to bimi@bbk.ac.uk with the subject heading “BIMI proposals 2016-17”.
The deadline for submission is Friday 17 June.
The BIMI Steering Group will make a selection of proposals by the end of the summer term, Friday 1 July.
Michael Temple, Director, Birkbeck Institute for the Moving Image, and Essay Film Festival
Matthew Barrington, interim BIMI Manager 

	1. Title of proposed event:

	2. Names of proposers and department or School:

	3. Description of event (250 words):

	4. Screening material (including technical specifications if known);

	5. Indicative budget:

	6. Potential collaborators:
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